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From: bob.tuckwell@gmail.com on behalf of Bob Tuckwell [mail@bobtuckwell.com.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 29 November 2011 12:04 PM

To: Stephanie Van Disse

Subject: Fwd: Waste pump out facility.

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Michael Sparks <michael@Killcaremarina.com.au>
Date: Tue, Nov 29, 2011 at 10:33 AM

Subject: RE: Waste pump out facility.

To: Bob Tuckwell <mail@bobtuckwell.com.au>

Hi Bob,

The Marine Vessel Pumpout Facility (MVPF) which is located at our facility is the property of Gosford City Council and is
available for any member of the public to use at any time.

Based on current demand for the facility | do not see any issue with over demand unless NSW Maritime choose to
enforce the regulations.

Michael Sparks
Marina Manager
Killcare Marina

From: bob.tuckwell@gmail.com [mailto:bob.tuckwell@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Bob Tuckwell
Sent: Monday, 28 November 2011 4:21 PM

To: michael@killcaremarina.com.au

Subject: Waste pump out facility.

The Chief Executive Manager
Killcare Marina,

39 Araluen Dr

Killcare NSW 2257

Dear Mr Sparks,

As you are aware Gemsted Pty Ltd is proposing a 50 berth marina at Koolewong and we do not propose to
install a waste pump out facility.

Can our future clients that will berth their boats at our marina use your pump out service at Killcare Marina
and do you see any problems with over demand for your facility ?

Kind regards,

Bob Tuckwell.
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